
 

 

 
 

 
November 04 2021 

Dear parents, 
 

As winter approaches and the weather becomes a little cooler, I am writing to you this week to 
remind you of our expectations around both uniform and other items which DBS Wakra students 
should bring with them each day. We have high expectations of the young people in our care in all 
aspects of their educational careers, including not only how they perform academically but also 
their appearance whilst they’re with us in school. To this end, DBS Wakra students must only wear 
DBS-branded shirts, jumpers and PE kits; they must also wear plain black or grey trousers, skirts or 
shorts and their shoes too should only be plain black leather. During the winter period, students 
can also wear the DBS-branded fleece. In addition, whilst COVID is still with us, wearing a facemask 
should also be considered as an important part of our complete and correct DBS uniform for all 
students from years 1 and above. 

It is also important for all students to bring a fully-filled water bottle with them each day. Our water 
fountains are currently out of use due to COVID so students cannot access drinking water during 
the day as they once could. Teachers and other professionals will help students if they get thirsty 
during the day, but – for the time being – it is not easy for students to simply get a drink whenever 
they want one and it really helps us if all students comes prepared.  
 
It has always been the case, of course, that we insist upon our students only eating and drinking 
healthy items when they are in school. Whilst our canteen remains closed – another important 
COVID measure – this is perhaps even more vital. Attached to this email is a poster which has been 
displayed in various places around our school for over two years now and which outlines our 
expectations of healthy eating and drinking. 
 
As always, if any parents would prefer to contact me directly regarding the content of this letter, I 
would welcome them to do so via the email address below. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Miles. 
Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus 
steven.miles@dbswakra.com 
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